

Patricia B. Wright

502 English St., Mount Vernon, Texas 75457 903.537.4241 wright.patricia46@gmail.com

January 5, 2022

Lillie Bush-Reves, Chair Landmark Commission City of Mount Vernon, Texas

Dear Ms. Bush-Reves,

It is with regret that I must resign from the Landmark Commission immediately to pursue other interests.

It has been a pleasure serving on your committee, with the other members and with the staff.

Best regards,

Patricia B. (Pat) Wright

CC: Kathy Lovier, City Secretary

at Wright